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Anne Ehni, Wells County Soil Conservation District Manager called a meeting in Harvey, ND regarding the Harvey Reservoir.  
Members of the WCWRD that were present: Larry Skiftun, Tom Deede and Chad Reimche. Jennifer Malloy and Thomas Demke, Apex Engineering-WCWRD Engineers were also present.
Wells County Commissioners Stan Buxa, Dennis Dockter, Leon Klocke and Brian Lautt were in attendance.
Others in attendance were members of the Wells County Soil Conservation District, Sheridan County Soil Conservation District, Harvey City Council, Garrison Diversion, ND Game & Fish, NDDEQ (via video conferencing), NDDWR (via video conferencing) , Senator Jerry Klein and Senator Robin Weisz. 
The group present then toured the Harvey Reservoir and Recreation area.
After the tour, Anne Ehni presented images of the Reservoir and Dam from multiple years and how the Reservoir has changed.  Anne stated that the water quality and the dam are two separate issues for the SCD.  The SCD is focusing on the water quality. 
Discussion was held on identifying the problem and how do we begin to solve the problem.
After much discussion, it was determined that the WCSCD will apply for 406 Funding to study the Reservoir water quality. Anne also reminded everyone in attendance the timeline. Applying for the grant and doing the study could take 2-3 years until completion.  She would then host a meeting with those in attendance today to discuss our next steps.
With no further discussion, meeting adjourned.
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